
In accordance with a CDC directive, those contractors who maintain a web page must 
include a notice warning web browsers that information contained on this website 
may not be appropriate for all audiences. 
1.   The following is proposed language for contractors to use: 

a.   This site contains HIV prevention messages that may not be appropriate for 
all ages; 

  
b.   This site contains HIV prevention messages that may not be appropriate for 

all audiences. If you are not seeking such information or may be offended by 
such materials, please exit this website; 

  
  

c.   This site contains HIV prevention messages that may not be appropriate for 
all ages. Since HIV infection is spread primarily through sexual practices or by 
sharing needles, prevention messages and programs may address these 
topics. If you are not seeking such information or may be offended by such 
materials, please exit this website; or 

  
d.   Since HIV infection is spread primarily through sexual practices or by sharing 

needles, prevention messages and programs may address these topics. HIV 
prevention materials funded by CDC must be approved by local program 
review panels. However, some viewers may consider the materials 
controversial. 

  
2.   This notice should be displayed prominently on the website or applicable web 

page(s) that are most likely to be encountered by viewers of the HIV/AIDS 
content. 

 


